
 

 

 

Erica L. Menard 

Director, Rates and Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

603-361-3475 
Erica.Menard@libertyutilities.com 

 

 

April 4, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail 

Daniel Goldner 

Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Re:  DE 17-189; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

Liberty’s Responses to the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission’s Record 

Requests 

Attached please find Liberty’s responses to the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission’s 

record requests in the above-captioned docket.  The responses are being disseminated to the 

Service List via electronic mail; hard copies will not follow. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Erica L. Menard 
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